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Sharon Craig

From: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk
Sent: 08 September 2023 12:23
To: Planning
Subject: Land off Chapel Hill (Hall Barn Drive) Longridge PR3 2YB.- 3/2023/0540 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO – Planning  
 
Concerns were raised in relation to the removal of open space given that the original application 
had a caveat to keep the open space.  
Council felt that by reversing original decisions sets a precedent to developers.  
Council agreed the comment by majority vote with one member of council abstaining.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Jessica Dibble 
 
Town Clerk 
 

 
 
Please note my office hours are Monday to Friday 9:00 - 14:30 
I choose to work flexibly and may send emails outside of typical working hours. I don't expect you to read, 
action or respond outside of your normal working hours. 
 
T: 01772 782461 
E: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk 
P: Longridge Town Council, Council Offices, The Station Building, Berry Lane, Longridge PR3 3JP 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments)  may contain confidential and/or privileged information, if you are not the intended recipient any
reliance on, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or attachments is strictly prohibited. It has been checked for
viruses, but the contents of an attachment may still contain software viruses, which could damage your computer system. We do not accept
liability for any damage you sustain as a result of a virus introduced by this E-mail or any attachment and you are advised to use up-to-date
virus checking software. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error free. 
 
This e-mail is not intended nor should it be taken to create any legal relations, contractual or otherwise. Any views or opinions expressed within this
e-mail or attachment are solely those of the sender, and do not necessarily represent those of The Council unless otherwise specifically stated.
If verification is required, please request a hard copy version. We are not bound by or liable for any opinion, contract or offer to contract expressed 
in any e-mail. 
 

 


